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ASUSF October Executive Report
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Kiannah-Nicole Karani, ASUSF President

Senator Pairs:

The Transfer Student Representative is focused on transfer student outreach;
planning an email campaign and a transfer student housing floor. They will be
participating in a panel on Oct 24. They are also working on Transfer specific
orientations in addition to the recognition of TSA and a successful Transfer Student
Week.

The Asian American Student Representative joined the Senior Class Committee and is
planning Lunar New Year events with cultural groups and food trucks. They are also
collaborating with UM to plan an event in the spring in addition to following up with
meetings.

The Senior Class representative is chairing their class committee, is organizing a
workshop titled “Adulting 101,” and is working on internship initiatives. They are also
working on projects related to winter graduation such as panels and collaboration
with CASA.

The International Student Representative is working on centralizing ideas and

focusing on one issue for his constituents.

Executive Updates:

President Karani has contributed to the Joint University Core Curriculum meetings,
followed up on the UC3 Patio project, held the President Roundtable, and met with
Father Fitzgerald regarding the president’s next steps. A student was selected for the
Presidential Search Committee and a summary from the meeting with Father

Fitzgerald will be completed shortly.
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Metzli Lemus, ASUSF Vice President of Internal Affairs

Senator Pairs:

The Junior Class Representative is focused on bridging the gap between athletes and
students, leading to a tailgate event on Nov 9.

The College of Arts and Sciences Representative is working to secure a meeting with
the Dean of CAS and connect with professors to identify areas for stronger ties
between administration and students.

The Latine Student Representative is working on a statement for the janitorial union
and organizing monthly Latine Community Meetups and Mesa meetings. They are also
focused on engaging the Alumni Association with the LRC and will be on a panel for
the Casa Madriz LLC.

The Title IX Representative is collaborating with the Foghorn to establish guidelines
for trigger warnings in the newspaper's stories. They are also working on the
Menstrual product resolution with the Gender and Secuality and Pre-Health

Representative.

Committee Updates:

The Internal Affairs Committee has completed the committee codes and is waiting for
each committee's approval. They are now looking at the constitution and title change

recommendations.
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Aderet Parrino, ASUSF Vice President of Advocacy
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Senator Pairs:

The Students with Disabilities Representative is working on making the teaching

effectiveness survey more accessible, collaborating with SDS, and gathering name

change evidence for their reccommendation.

- The Black Student Representative is planning the Black + Brown Getdown and
collaborating with BRC members for follow-through on the resolution.

- The Student of Color Representative is researching the ADEI Office Rep position and
met with Sabrina Kwist to discuss details.

- The Pre-Health Student Representative is following up on the UC3 blueprint, collecting
name change evidence, and working on the menstrual product equity resolution.

- The Gender and Sexual Diversity Representative is working on the menstrual product

equity resolution, planning an LGBTQ social event, and collaborating on trans athlete

coach training with the ADEI department.

Committee Updates:
- The Advocacy Committee has finished discussions regarding title changes and
recommendations have been submitted to IA. The committee is waiting for GIFT Fund

applications and will continue to support other initiatives in Senate.
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Mar Ruiz, ASUSF Vice President of Marketing and Communications
Senator Pairs:

- The First Generation Student Representative is working on stoles for First-Generation
students and a pamphlet with First-Gen Initiatives. They are also reaching out to
alumni for funding for these new graduation stoles.

- The Sophomore Class Representative is collaborating with athletics to boost student
attendance at games.

- The Freshman Class Representative has expanded a program at the Learning Writing
Speaking Center to include domestic students and is planning a first-year event with
Lamonte Stamps for spring.
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Committee Updates:
- The M&C committee is working on marketing for Fall Town Hall, making consistent
Instagram posts, and getting promotional materials to newsletters and social media.
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Nadine Tabucao, ASUSF Vice President of Finance
Senator Pairs:

- The School of Management Representative will meet with Associate Dean Shukla to
explore collaboration within SOM and is shifting focus from Career Services to
working with department heads across all schools.

- The UBAC Representatives voted on tuition increases at UBAC and are working on a
student newsletter with Michael Harrington.

- The School of Nursing and Health Professions Representative met with Stacey Kohut
to discuss collaboration and was invited to a student panel and pinning ceremony.
Their focus is shifting to organizing community events for SONHP students.
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Committee Updates:
- The Finance Committee approved funding for Best Buddies, Hui O Hawai'i, Vietnamese
Student Association, Latinas Unidas, Alpha Phi Omega, and College Panhellenic
Association.



